
May 2020 
 
Dear NBASD Families, 
We wanted to take this time to update you on some end of the year activities at all of 
our buildings.  Please see below for updates and contact your child’s Principal if you 
have additional questions.   
 

 

5th Grade Program 
During the final week of school, each day one 5th grade homeroom will be 
highlighted during the morning announcements.  Stay tuned for the morning 
announcements that week, posted daily to the Home Education tab on our 
website and Facebook, to hear announcements targeted at each 5th grade 
homeroom.   
 
Middle School Honors Assembly 
There will be a virtual event for New Brighton Middle School students at 1:00 p.m. 
on Wednesday, May 27, 2020.  Students will receive an invitation prior to the 
event.  The invitation will be sent through their student email account and will 
contain log-in instructions.   
 
High School High Honors Program 
The High Honors Banquet will be pre-recorded to included messages to our 
students and recognition of their names and accomplishments in a similar fashion 
as to what would be shared at the live banquet.  The video is expected to be 
shared on Wednesday, May 27 via our website.  We will send information as soon 
as it is posted.    
 
High School Awards Assembly 
The Honors Assembly is an annual event that generally recognizes close to 100 
awards and scholarships received by our Seniors.  The impact of Covid-19 has 
caused significant delays for many organizations who traditionally present awards 
and scholarships at our annual program.  As of May 19, 2020, there are less than 
ten who are prepared with their award or scholarship and many organizations 
have pushed their due dates into mid-June.  We are postponing this event and 
will release information on the accomplishments of our Seniors in early July.   
 
We hope these activities will allow us to celebrate our students at the close of 
another school year.  


